
NOTICE OF MOTION 

Subject: Future Procurement of LRT Vehicles 

Moved by: Commissioner Denzil Minnan-Wong 

Seconded by: Commissioner John Campbell 

SUMMARY: 

I am writing with regard to the future procurement of LRT vehicles. 

It has come to my attention that, although there is currently no funding, there is a 
provision in the contract with the current provider of LRT vehicles for an additional 
60 vehicles. 

However, given the less than outstanding delivery record of our current supplier, 
the Commission should look at other potential vendors that would be interested and 
able to competitively bid in the event that funding is available. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Toronto Transit Commission conduct a market sounding and 
prequalification process to assess those companies interested in bidding on 
potential contracts to supply Light Rapid Transit Vehicles. 

July 5th, 2017 


